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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 15 October 2020 7:07 am

To:

Subject: The Hood: Mitre 10 Cup & Bledisloe Cup

Events this weekend: Mitre 10 Cup & Bledisloe Cup 

On Saturday, Auckland faces Tasman in the Mitre 10 Cup. Please note there 

is no Traffic Management Plan/Resident Only Parking, and any current street 

signage is referring to Sunday’s Bledisloe Cup. We have 125 tickets up for 

grabs, first in first served. As usual, we'll be here from 7am tomorrow at Gate 

G reception (limited to two tickets per household in The Hood). 

Gates open: 3.30pm 

Kick off: 4.35pm 

Fans will descend on Eden Park for the Bledisloe Cup on Sunday afternoon as 

the All Blacks take on the Wallabies for the second match in the series. You 

can view the Traffic Management Plan here and for any queries please email 

us on info@edenpark.co.nz or during the event phone our hotline on 09 815 

4820. 

Gates open: 12.30pm 

Auckland Storm v Waikato: 1.15pm 

Kick off: 4pm, All Blacks v Australia 

Resource Consent Hearing 

Today is the last day to advise Auckland Council if you wish to speak at the 

hearing for Eden Park’s resource consent application to host up to six concerts 

a year. The hearing will be held from 2-6 November in front of three 

independent commissioners at the Town Hall. 

If you submitted, you should have heard from Council asking you to confirm 

your interest, or not, in appearing at the hearing. It isn’t an adversarial process 

but rather a chance for people to share their opinions one-on-one with the 
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commissioners who want to ensure everyone’s views are expressed and the 

hearing is comprehensive. 

 

If you have misplaced the email, you can complete the appearance form here 

and send it to bevan.donovan@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz. Bevan is also 

contactable on (09) 890 8056 if you need assistance. Council will then 

schedule a brief slot for you to appear and be part of the hearing. 

 

We encourage you to consider participating to ensure that a fair representation 

of the neighbourhood’s collective voice is heard. If you haven’t been part of 

this type of process before, and have questions, please get in touch as we’d 

be pleased to provide an overview of the process and what to expect. 

 

Thank you to everyone who had their say during the process. 

Dog Walking Club 

 

A special thank you to everyone who joined us for the launch of the Eden Park 

Dog Walking Club last week. The community initiative saw 140 little paws 

journey around the stadium with their owners! 

 

Friends were made, Tu Meke Friend treats were consumed and guests were 

able to snap a selfie with famous US-based artists Gillie and Marc’s Big Boy 

sculpture thanks to our friends at Flagstaff Gallery. 

 

We look forward to sharing details of our next event soon. 
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Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 
  
 
You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive 
communications and offers from Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, 
however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you can view our privacy policy here. 

 

    

 


